
Tender period extended for Cross Bay
Link, Tseung Kwan O – road D9 and
associated works

     The Civil Engineering and Development Department (CEDD) today (June 29)
announced that in response to requests from interested tenderers, the tender
period for the contract for Cross Bay Link, Tseung Kwan O – road D9 and
associated works has been extended to noon on July 20.
 
     The CEDD invited tenders for the contract on April 27. The original
tender period was scheduled to expire at noon on July 6.
 
     The extension of the tender period was gazetted today. Details of the
tender notice are available at the CEDD's website
(www.cedd.gov.hk/eng/tender/contract/tender/index.html#NE/2017/08).
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